
   

 

United States Department of the Interior 
 NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
 Channel Islands National Park 
 1901 Spinnaker Drive 
 Ventura, California  93001 
 
 
 
IN REPLY REFER TO: 
1.A.1 (L76) – CHIS  
 
 
September 29, 2020 
 
Dear Interested Party:  
 
Thank you for your comments regarding the proposal to develop a new campground at Prisoners 
Harbor on Santa Cruz Island within Channel Islands National Park.  
 
Considering your comments Channel Islands National Park has determined further evaluation 
and planning is warranted for this proposal.   
 
Again, we thank you for your comments and will notify you of future opportunities for public 
involvement.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ethan McKinley 
Superintendent 
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